
ILGA April Newsletter 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
The first-place team members in the PICO tournament are Peggy Cooper, Pam, Shumard, Rose 
Hames and Darlene Hendrickson. Dang Teater had a hole-in-one on Cottonwood’s 13th hole 
during the second day of the event. The complete standings are in the Special Events page 
under PICO. Kudos to Judy Kirchenbaum and her team for their great work on this tournament. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS    
 The Member-Member event and luncheon is Thursday, May 2, with a single shotgun at 

8:30 a.m. This gives each member the opportunity to join with another member of her 
choice for a fun team play day. Register on the sign-up sheet in the Ironwood Club 
Room, and Do Not sign up on Chelsea .Players do not have to be in the same flight or 
share similar handicaps. If you are a new member and would like a partner, please 
contact MJ Boscombe maryjaneb1@hotmail.com by Monday, April 22. We have a 
fabulous taco bar planned for lunch after the tournament. The cost is $25, and checks 
should be in the ILGA cash box by Thursday, April 25. Please see the flyer in the Special 
Events page under Member-Member for more information. 

 

 The next CAGD tournament is May 13 at Oakwood. Details and registration information 
are in the Members Information page under CAGD. 

  

WEEKLY PLAY DATE TIME CHANGE 

ILGA start times, beginning April 18, are Shotguns at 7:30 a.m. and Tee Times, starting at 11:00 
a.m. Sign up on Chelsea EXCEPT for Member-Member. There will be event play only on May 2. 
 

OUR TRIBUTES CONTINUE to SHINE 

Our Swing for Hope tribute pinwheels continue to bring 

joy and remembrance on both the Grill on the Green 

patio and in the homes of our donors. 
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